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Tuesday 14th June 2022 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
I need to let you know that I am currently concerned about the recent escalation of children verbally 
and sometimes physically hurting each other in and out of school. As a result, children will be having 
an assembly today whereby the school expectations are shared once again, and consequences of 
negative actions given as a reminder. 
 
From today, should any child verbally or physically hurt another child in school, they will be placed 
into a reflection space until they are calm. Here they will complete some work around their actions 
with the adult in the room. You will also be contacted. We will then ask that you meet with the class 
teacher as soon as possible and complete a 'back on track’ plan as per our behaviour policy which 
can be found on our website.  
 
Good behaviour is essential for learning and life. I am sure that you will support us with this reminder 
over the coming weeks as all children deserve to come to school and feel safe. If you have any 
questions about this issue, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Allison Collis 
Headteacher 
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